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March 12, 2018 

 

George Christou 

Polyhedron Editor for the Americas 

University of Florida 

PO Box 117200 

Gainesville, FL 32611 USA 

ph:  352-392-6737 

 

 

Dear Editor Christou, 

 

We are pleased to submit the revised manuscript entitled “Synthesis and structures of aluminum 

ion-pair complexes that act as L- and racemic-lactide ring opening polymerization initiators” by 

Logan A. Schmitz. Alexandria M. McCollum, Arnold L. Rheingold, David B. Green, and Joseph 

M. Fritsch* (* = corresponding author) for your consideration. 

 

In the revised manuscript, we have modified the manuscript in response to reviewer comments. 

Whenever possible we have improved it to meet the reviewers’ expectations. 

 

  

Thank you for your consideration of this revised manuscript, and we look forward to hearing 

from you. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Joseph M. Fritsch, Ph.D. 

Associate Professor of Chemistry 

Pepperdine University 

ph. 310.506.6705 

fax:  310.506.4785 

joseph.fritsch@pepperdine.edu 
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